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24 November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
GCSEs Summer 2022 – Contingency Plans 
 
Following the letter sent by Mrs Elliss last week regarding contingency plans for next summer, 
we must put in place the ability for students to apply for special consideration for PPE1. In the 
event that next summer’s exams are cancelled, we may need to use the PPE1 results to form 
evidence for a TAG.  
 
Therefore, please find here the special consideration form that would need to be completed 
and returned to Mrs Gale, Examinations Officer, by 30 November 2021, in order for us to 
consider applying special consideration to the results of this last set of exams. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs S Gibbs 
Deputy Headteacher 
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